
PUBLIC HEARING 
Water and Sewer Commission

The Water and Sewer Commissioners will hold a virtual public hearing 
on the proposed Water and Sewer Rates for the municipal water and 
sewer system on Wednesday, May 29, 2024, at 10 a.m.  A link to join 
the Water and Sewer Commission meeting and hearing will be avail-
able on the town website.
The proposed new rates are on file at the Town Clerk’s office and post-
ed on-line. The increase in the rates is due to rising costs of operations.
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